
March 18, 2020 

 

 

SCRIP ANNOUNCEMENT: 

SCRIP will be available to pick up from the Parish Office after 12pm tomorrow, 
Thursday, March 19th.   If you could please pick these up as soon as possible, that 
would be much appreciated.  

Please note that we will NOT be placing any more orders until further notice but we do 
have SCRIP available in the parish office for you to buy, while supplies last.  Now is the 
time to take advantage of buying your eGift cards & reloading your cards online, while 
we are not processing weekly orders.  

If you have any questions, please call/text Kris Snyder at 712-749-0652 or email Kris at 
scrip@stormlakecatholic.com 
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